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To Whom It May Concern:

Quite often I am asked to write letters of recommendation
for the various contractors I have used.

However, for one reason or another, I always felt it was in
my best interest to refrain.

In the case of Woodrow Development, it is my pleasure to
write this letter.

Few contractors spend the time and energy these people do in
assuring the job will come in on time, per budget without a
hassel. Woodrow is one of the few contractors who takes a
keen interest in the well being of ownership without
sacrificing the tenants position. In addition, they have
solidified relationships with new tenants, and reinforced
existing.

I highly recommend Woodrow Development.
Sincerely,

KORMAN/LEDERER MANAGEMENT CO.
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